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NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING will be October 23rd, at 7:00 p.m. This will be the beginning of
the fall and winter dinner meetings. Dr. Margaret Snow will talk about the Damascus
By-Pass and its impact on Little Bennett Creek.

THE NOVEMBER Board and Membership meetings will be on the first and third Wednesdays, November
6th and 20th, respectively, and the DECEMBER Board and Membership meetings will be on
the 4th and 18th, respectively, due to the holiday seasons. Please note,

PLAN NOW FOR THE ANNUAL CHRISTMAS POTLUCK PARTY, on December 18th. Bring something extra
for the poor; a box will be placed in the Chapter House for you to drop in your con-
tribution anytime between now and then.

MEET THE NEW NATIONAL PRESIDENT. Dr. Charles I. Wiles, of

our Chapter, was elected President of the National Izaak
Walton League at the National Convention in July in Sioux
City, SD. Dr. Wiles has been president of this Chapter and

of the State Division, National Director, Chairman of the
National Building Fund, and National Vice President. Also,

he has been the main motivator for just ahout everything

we do, such as SOS, Woodcutting, Conservation, Recycling,
Steam Show, Christmas Trees, and a sound councilor and advisor.
A well deserved honor.

SORRY IF YQU MISSED the September Chicken-corn BBQ, it was one of
the best. The grounds were beautiful, the food tasty and
plentiful, the games and music entertaining. Attendance

was up slightly over last year. OUR CHAPTER HOUSE has been
improved with the completion of the painting of the interior
walls, windows, doors and heaters, drapes are in the

works. Next spring the grounds will show off new plantings

and flowers, all thanks to the House and Grounds committees

and the efforts of our Grounds Keeper.

TEN NEW TABLES HAVE ARRIVED, in time for the FALL GUN SHOW to be held Saturday and Sunday,
November 2nd and 3rd. Chairman Charlie Douglass can use some help (585-8706), and Paul
Jackson will appreciate volunteering to help with food preparation and serving (869-
2633).

THE CLASSROOM SESSIONS OF THE LAST HUNTER SAFETY course of the year will be held at the Frederick
No. 1 Chapter in Urbana, MD, from 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. November 8 and 15. The FIELD
WORK and EXAM will be at our Chapter House at 9:00 a.m. November 16. To register, call
Buzz Baumgartrer at 662-1662, or Mac McCollum at 854-3707.

SPECIAL SPECIAL SPECIAL

1991 WOODCUTTER DAYS are scheduled for NOVEMBER 16th and 17th, Saturday and Sunday.
Each year we need to cut firewood for our Chapter stoves, and sell a few cords to help
with our conservation program costs. We need help with chainsaws, splitting wood, and
delivering firewood to customers, VYou help us prepare the firewood, we will provide
a real homecooked lunch and lots of fresh air. The day begins on Saturday the 16th
at 8:00 a.m. with coffee and pastry, and on Sunday at 9:00 a.m. Give us whatever time
you can spare - all day or a few hours. We also have a few cords to sell - if you are
interested in a cord, call Charlie Wiles at 972-7480
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NOVEMBER RANGE QOFFICERS

11/ 2 Bill Rahn 774-6236  Alan Newcomer _ 831-0476 RANGE CLEANUP and ORIENTATION
11/:3 Dave Gold 992-9226  Paul Zito 848-1987 CLASS will begin at 10:00
11/ 9 Art Cox 831-7538  John Fortado  774-9603 2-M- Sunday, October27th.

Ranges will be closed excep

11/10 John Nicoll 774-2947  Bill Nicoll 774-2947 for those helping in the clean-
11/16 Bi11 Blackstone 493-6733 Dan Beyer 229-9446 up.

11/17 Bob Sadler 253-3501  Bill Marnane 869-7792 SPECIAL THANKS TO ROCKVILLE
11/23 Willy Williams  946-0872 Neal Knox 460-6777 ATLANTIC GUNS for contribut-
11/24 Roy Greisler 489-7188  Joe Tarr 604-8434 1ing arrows for the hunter safe-
11/30 Rick Egerter 384-6436  Ron Newman g7g.g0ze O ‘Course.

THE AIR GUN program is going well, with much interest among participants. Any suggestions for
getting more young people interested in gun safety and conservation programs? Call
rick Sommer at 253-6380. The indoor shooting area for the air guns is being improved
to provide more unobstructed room. See Phil Dean for more information at 831-9325 for
more information.

ANNUAL DUES FOR 1992 will be $85.00. New members enrolling January through June will pay
the full $85.00; July through October will pay $42.50; November and December will pay
$85.00 which will be applied to the next year. ATl new enrollees will pay the $15.00
initiation fee. Dues are allocated as follows: for the Chapter - $63.50; for National
- $17.50 (currently); for State - $4,00.

DON'T FORGET to bring your aluminum cans and other aluminum scrap to the Recycling Shed when
you come to shoot or to meetings. It means money to the Club.
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Burkhard Thomas 24748 Cutgail Dr., Damasus MD 20872
SPONSCOR{Gruenwald, Gary

Casapulla Dan 14174 Furlong Way Germantown MD 20874
SPONSOR[ McCullom, O.8. 540~4575

Coles Gregory A. 14429 Good Hope Rd. Silver Spring MD 20905
SPONSOR[ Giddings, Susie 226-0498

Dantona Robert P.0. Box 374 Clarksburg MD 20871
SPONSOR! &chlager, Charles 253-2386

Eisenhour E. Ike 18621 Tanterra Way Brookville MD 20833
SPONSCR[ Schlager, Charles 774-3994

Higging Patrick J. 26140 Millinix Mill Rd. Mt Airy MD 21771
SPONSOR|[ McCollum, 0.8, 253-5753

Kroger David 2018 Baltimore Ed. J-12  Rockville MD 20851
SPONSOR[ Schlager. Charles - 300-1495

Lloyd Ed 5 Drake Ct. Rockville MD 20852
SPONSORT Qobc con, Ronald 460-3524

Milbert Michasl J. 18247 Smcke Houge Ct. Germantown MD 20874
SPONSOR! Dean,.Philip

Wilkins Bruce H. 701 Riw Sy

1 kesville MD 21784
SPCNECRI MceGinnis 2-5791
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